
STAFF NEWS
Currently the GPs at the surgery 
are: 

PARTNERS
Dr Roger Goodwin-Jones  
(special interest in dermatology) 

Dr Stephen Day 
(special interest in minor surgery) 

Dr Lincoln Jowett 
(special interest in diabetes) 

Dr Caroline Rayment 
(special interest in child health) 

SALARIED GPS
Dr Alison Holt 
Dr Sarah Hattam 
(special interest in women’s health, 
family planning, insertion of coils 
and contraceptive implants) 

CURRENT GP REGISTRAR
Dr Imran Afzal 
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SURGERY WEBSITE
Do have a look at our website 
www.grangeparksurgery.co.uk.
It is now very easy and convenient 
to order your prescriptions online.  
Please call into reception to get 
the necessary paperwork to 
register, bringing a form of ID with 
you.  You can then order 
prescriptions anytime and these will 
be processed the next working 
day. They will then be ready to 
collect 48 hours later. 
 
NHS CHOICES WEBSITE
Did you know that you can access 
our Practice details from this 
website and leave comments 
about our Practice? 
 
MOBILE PHONE 
NUMBERS
It would be very helpful if we could 
have your mobile phone number 
to keep on your record.  This is very 
useful if we need to contact you 
for any reason, such as having to 
cancel an appointment you have, 
and any messages the doctor 
wants to give you. If you are happy 
for us to have your mobile number, 
please let the reception staff know 
and they will attach it to your 
record. 
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APPOINTMENTSAPPOINTMENTSAPPOINTMENTSAPPOINTMENTS
Our appointments system is run on 
a bookable only basis. We do not 
hold any “sit and wait 
surgeries”.We do run early morning 
surgeries on Friday mornings from 
7.30am and late evening surgeries 
on Monday evenings up to 7.30 pm 
for the convenience of patients 
who find it hard to get to the 
surgery during working hours. 

We also offer telephone 
appointments to save patients 
having to come to the surgery.  
These do prove very useful if your 
problem can be dealt with without 
the need to actually be seen. 
Please ask reception for a 
telephone appointment and you 
will be given a time when the 
doctor will ring you. Please note 
that sometimes the doctor is 
unable to ring at the specified time 
owing to their surgery over running 
with extra urgent patients needing 
to be seen. However the doctor will 
always ring patients who have 
telephone appointments booked 
so please bear with them. 

ACCESS TO THE 
SURGERY

Some patients who are wheelchair 
bound have expressed difficulty in 
getting into the surgery due to the 
2 doors.  If you do require help 
please use the intercom just next to 
the outside door and a member of 
staff will be happy to assist you. 
 


